
2015   Important Dates 
                                   

 
 

SEPTEMBER 5th, Saturday at 10:00am                 

 Fall Membership Meeting 
 On the beach, picnic table area 

  

Prior to September 28, 
 All boats on dock 1 and 3 need to be out or 

 moved to dock 2.  
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
 

PRESIDENT 
TINA HEIMBIGNER 
465-8945 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
PAUL SAVAGE 
869-7230 
 

TREASURER 
WARREN HEIMBIGNER 
465-8945 
 

SECRETARY 
CRAIG WALTER 
325-9650 
 

TRUSTEE 
STEPHANIE SHELLEY 
294-2634 
 

TRUSTEE 
KAREN FEYK 
995-3003 
 

Shore Acres Estates Inc. 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 1 
Loon Lake, WA 99148 

Warren and Tim 

enjoying a calm lake on 

Sunday Morning. 

 

It has been a good year 

to be at the lake with all 

the hot weather.  

 

But think SNOW...the 

lake needs to be 

replenished. 

http://shoreacresestates.weebly.com/
mailto:shoreacresestates@gmail.com


 
 
  

PASSINGS 
Robert (Bob) Gillette, Block 2 Lot 1   Passed away on July 4, 2015 

Eldon Morris, Block 2 Lot 4   Passed away on August 3, 2015 
 

Please read their Obituaries on Facebook 
 
 

UPDATES 
 Welcome to Paul Savage as our newest board member and Vice President.  

Thank you for participating! 

 Minutes for the annual spring meeting are enclosed with the Fall 2015 
newsletter.  Copies can be found on the Shore Acres Estates website. 

  Fireworks on July 4th were cancelled due to the severe fire danger.  Overall, 
it was a mostly quiet weekend. 

 Please be courteous to other property owners by reminding your guests to 
park on or in front of your own properties.  It is a safety hazard if roads are 
not negotiable by emergency vehicles.  If parking is scarce, take a moment to 
ask your neighbors if it is ok to park in front of their homes. 

 Please drive SLOW down Robert Street! Thank you to Bruce Wendleburg, 
Anna Rogers, Katie Valenta and Tina Heimbigner for the bright neon signs! 
 

  

 

 
Send Charlie Parsons, Web Master, an email (address below) with 

articles, photos or corrections. 
Website: http://shoreacresestates.weebly.com 

Email:   shoreacresestates@gmail.com  
Facebook: Shore Acres Estates  

 
 

Boat Slip Captain 
Karen Feyk  509-995-3003 
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